

TERM 2 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | MONDAY 23 JUNE 2025



YEAR 8 GIRLS SUPPORT WOMEN'S EMERGENCY CENTRE

Some Year 8 students have generously donated to the Women's and Girls Emergency Centre in Redfern. After learning about the centre's vital support for women and children in crisis, the girls were deeply moved by its mission and the real-life stories shared.













Inspired to make a difference, they chose to take action and support the cause. Their initiative reflects compassion and a strong sense of community.

Mrs Julia Lahoud

Senior School Teacher - PDHPE